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please support HB 3489. 

something we will be dealing with soon as I watch the feller buncher and other 

machinery get hauled back and forth from one clear cut to the next without being 

fumigated for gorse and Scotch broom or any other invasive species. From one area 

of Oregon to another. this is going to contribute significantly to more unwanted 

vegetation in our "natural " forests. leading to more unwanted wildfire fuel, costing the 

taxpayers more, without any assistance from the primary cause, the timber industry. 

it is holy unfair for one industry to benefit so grossly, reaping all the benefits, 

providing a fraction of the jobs, while leaving the Lion's share of the burden, to the 

taxpayers. 


